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FROM THE PRESIDENT'S MESSY DESK     

          GET YOUR KICKS ON ROUTE 66 

WE ARE GOING BACK TO THE SIMPLIER TIME WHEN LIFE WASN'T SO COM-

PLICATED, FAMILY ROAD TRIPS INCLUDED CLIMBING INTO THE CAR AND 

GETTING ON THE ONLY ROAD TO TAKE YOU CROSS COUNTRY, ROUTE 66. 

While you were in that car on those long those long trips, mom would pack bags of food 

along with the metal cooler for picnics along the roadside and snacks in the car while 

everyone sang songs that were playing on the radio. We are going to do that again! Mi-

nus the car, sorry. We will have a DJ that is going to have your favorite songs from long 

ago and far away and we want YOU or maybe YOUR GROUP to sing them! We are spon-

soring the 1st BIG DIPPER IDOL. 

We want you to sing your hearts out! There will be prizes! But that's not the only thing 

you can enter, we are also bringing back that old TV show, NAME THAT TUNE. Clear the 

memory banks and start listening to the oldies once again, it's going to be a FUN NIGHT! 

Make sure to bring your wallets as we will also have our Silent Auction, and we are go-

ing to do a Bag Auction this year as well. We will have tickets that you can make a dona-

tion to the Big Dipper for, and place a ticket in the bag that is connected to the item you 

wish to try your luck at. We will also have a chance to win at a 50/50 with a donation to 

Big Dipper. 

Fun Night will begin at 7:30 on Wednesday July 31, 2024. That will give everyone plenty 

of time to grab some dinner before Fun Night begins, including us, as this is a Govern-

ing Documents year and that takes time. There is much to discuss and it's too important 

to rush through. If the day session happens to run a little longer, you will still have plen-

ty of time to have dinner, change into your 50's/60's, or whatever era you want to go 

back to, and get to Fun Night in time for everything Fun. 

AND THE BEST PART, REGISTRATION STAYS THE SAME, $35.00! 

Our time is starting to get short for JCEA as all applications need to be postmarked no 

later than June 29th. The application is on the website, just look under the Big Dipper 

page for the JCEA and fill it out. 

The Big Dipper has also launched a T-shirt from Bonfire that is absolutely awesome. 

Check it out on our Facebook page as well as our ad right here in the newsletter. 

Please don't forget, we are in need of donations for our silent auc-

tion and bag raffle. Ask your chapters if they would be so kind to 

donate to the Big Dipper, who knows, it could be your child or 

grandchild who receives one of our awards! 

 Lets go BIG and Lets have FUN while we EDUCATE,   

Pat Lomonaco,  

National Big Dipper President  

April 2024 
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April showers bring May flowers. 
As the days grow longer and the flowers bloom, we welcome the 
arrival of  April with open arms and a spirit of  rejuvenation. 
 
Stay Connected: by becoming a Big Dipper Representative for your 
Chapter.  Please reach out to let me know if  you are interested. 
Send your inquires to: 
1vp.bd@bluestarmothers.us or 408-807-8564. 
 
Appreciation: As a token of  our gratitude for your continued sup-
port for those who Have become a Chapter Representative/ Liai-
son. Thank you ... Looking forward to working together. 
 
Membership Status: We currently we have Two Hundred Big Dip-
per Members If  you join now, you will be eligible to participate in all 
the 2024 convention Big Dipper activities, however, be aware that 
our membership dues cover us from Sept. 1 through Aug. 31. 
 
Spring is a time of  renewal and 
growth, and we are excited to em-
bark on this journey with you. Thank 
you for being part of  our Big Dipper 
and for your ongoing support. I am 
looking forward to seeing you all at 
Convention and Fun Night 
 
Warm regards, 
Connie Shuck (Moler) 
Email: 1vp.bd@bluestarmothers.us 
Cell: 408-807-8564 



Light snacks  

will be available. 

No dinner will be served 

Cash/Card bar on site 





 





  May 24, 2024 









NEW MEMBERS AND RENEWALS, EVERYONE, PLEASE FILL OUT THIS FORM  AND 

SEND IT IN SO WE HAVE A RECORD OF YOUR MEMBERSHIP. 

This is the only application to use, Please check the mailing address. 

Blue Star Mothers of America, Inc. 

National Big Dipper Auxiliary 

Membership form for 2023-2024 

 

Name:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City:__________________________________    State:__________   Zip:____________________ 

 

Phone:____________________________________________________ 

 

Email:_____________________________________________________ 

 

Chapter:___________________________________________   Department:_________________________ 

 

Date:___________________________________________  Check #:________________________________ 

 

** if you belong to a Department, please send form to your Department Big Dipper Financial Secretary** 

Send form AND check for $10.00 paid to the order of Big Dipper Auxiliary.   

if paying through Paypal, please fill out this form and email it to:  finsec.bd@bluestarmothers.us 

 

FOR BIG DIPPER USE ONLY  BELOW THIS LINE                                                                                                                                   

                                                      

 

Processed:_______________________  

Deposited:_______________________  



Chapter Donation information 

Every year, members of chapters donate 

 funds to the JCEA.  This plaque/award 

goes to the chapter that donates the  

most money.  Could this chapter be  

yours?   

It will be awarded at the 2024 National  

Convention in Oklahoma City. 

Please send all donations to the Big Dipper Financial 

Secretary, Gen Schindler.   

National Big Dipper Auxiliary 

c/o:  Gen Schindler, Big Dipper Financial Secretary 

P O Box 423   Coarsegold, CA 93614 

 

Be sure to specify where your chapter donation is to 

go,  ie: JCEA fund or convention expenses.  If no no-

tation is stated, it will automatically go to the JCEA 

Educational Fund to be awarded at the end of the 

fiscal year. 

 



Hello Big Dipper Sisters, 

When sending any monies to Big Dipper, as your 2023-2024 National Financial Secre-

tary, I am shariig the following pointers to facilitate locating any checks: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

checks payable to 

National Big Dipper Auxiliary  

 

National Big Dipper Auxiliary 

c/o:  Gen Schindler, Big Dipper Financial Secretary 

P O Box 423   Coarsegold, CA 93614 

 

By helping me with the above information, I will be able to help you as  

quickly as possible. 

Thank you so much, Gen Schindler,  

2022-2024 National Big Dipper Auxiliary Financial Secretary 


